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                                       .                     
        Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen  (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 

DATES TO REMEMBER

       221st  May               
CHANGOVER DINNER





SPEAKER  DISTRICT 24 GOVERNOR PATRICA LAWSON

         18th June             
DINNER MEETING

         June – July         
 SHOPPING TRIP DATE TO BE ADVISED

         August                 
CAR RALLY

          8 & 9 September
DISTRICT CONFERENCE – TWIN TOWNS RESORT

           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY   21 st May
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30, FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST $25

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN BY SUN 20th7PM
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au

ZONTA BIRTHDAYS
Lesley & Dorothea
THOUGHT OF THE MONTH
What is the use of living if not to strive for noble causes and to 

make this muddled world a better place for those who will live in

 it after we are gone.
Sir Winston Churchill, 1874 - 1965
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

The Changeover Dinner is upon us once again, and another successful twelve months has passed.  Patricia Lawson will be attending our dinner, and will induct the new board members as well as a new member Kiera Horscroft. It is great to see that Kiera is so keen to be involved in our clubs activities.

I would like to thank the outgoing members of the board Jan Ingwersen, Sherlee Whipps, Merle Stephen, Betty Priest, Carol Foran & Janet Risdon for their contribution over the past twelve months, without their assistance the club would not have operated as efficiently as it has. This not only goes for the board, as without the help of all members we would not achieve what we have.

Our local hospitals have requested more Breast Cushions, so Sherlee Whipps has been busy making and delivering them.  Maybe if you have a few extra minutes at home you may be able to help out with this project.  We have the pattern, material & the stuffing all you need is a machine and some spare time.

Over the past month Betty Priest has been busy with the organizing of the sale of ‘Flower Bulbs’.  With the orders now in and delivered, the club made just over $200 from the sales.  This is a great way to raise funds.

For those who were unable to attend the Theatre Night “Laying the Ghost”, you missed a very funny play.  Tugun Theatre should be very proud of their production. We will have raised approx $250.  This is certainly an easy way of raising a few dollars as well as having a great time.

If you haven’t paid your annual fees, please ensure that these are paid ASAP.

I hope that you will ALL be able to attend the Changeover Dinner to welcome in your new president Janet Risdon and her new board.

Lesley

President - Retiring 
EMAIL- � HYPERLINK "mailto:southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta" ��southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta� district24.ogg
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